
According to FCC records, since the commencement of the last license term under the prior 
owner, under the previous licensee of the station, station KJJB was silent during the following 
periods of time: 

12/9/2013 – 11/27/2014 

5/4/2016 – 4/28/2017 

9/29/2018 – 7/23/2019 

 

Under the current licensee, the station has been silent during the following periods of time: 

7/23/2019 – 9/27/2019 

4/5/2021 – 7/22/2021 

  

 


